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	 The	Centers	for	Disease	Control	(CDC)	recently	issued	Interim	Guidance	for	
Implementing	Safety	Practices	for	Critical	Infrastructure	Workers	Who	May	Have	Had	
Exposure	to	a	Person	with	Suspected	or	Confirmed	COVID-19.	The	associations	want	to	
remind	our	members	and	affiliates	that	this	guidance	does	not	pertain	to	Fire/EMS	
personnel.		

	 For	guidance	on	Fire/EMS	exposures,	we	recommend	that	you	review	the	FFCA/FPF	
Joint	Guidance	for	Potential	Exposures	as	well	as	the	Joint	Guidance	for	Return	to	Work.	

	 Don’t	hesitate	to	contact	your	FFCA/FPF	representative(s)	if	you	have	questions,	
information	to	share,	or	ideas	for	additional	Joint	Guidance.	We	continue	to	work	together	
to	make	sure	that	Fire	Service	personnel	and	workplaces	remain	healthy	and	safe.			

	

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/critical-workers-implementing-safety-practices.pdf
https://flfca.memberclicks.net/assets/docs/MISC/FFCA-FPF Joint COVID-19 Guidance-Potential Exposures-March 12%2C 2020.pdf
https://flfca.memberclicks.net/assets/docs/MISC/FFCA-FPF Joint COVID-19 Guidance-Return to Work March 23%2C 2020.pdf
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